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RE: Translation request

Naroeun Chhay

to:

Helen SULLIVAN

01/29/2013 10:19 AM

Ce:

Chanmony KORM, Mosseny So, Tanya Rene PETTAY
Hide Details

From: Naroeun Chhay@ECCC

To: Helen SULLIVAN@ECCC

Cc: Chanmony KORM@ECCC, Mosseny So/UNAKRT@UNAKRT, Tanya Rene
PETTAY/UNAKRT@UNAKRT

History: This message has been replied to.
Dear Helen,

Due to ITU's current workload and queue of priority requests, we are sorry to inform you that your expected
delivery date on 5th Feb 2013 for this document is not possible.

ITU will let you know when this document will be delivered in the afternoon of 31 Jan 2013.
Many thanks in advance for your kind understanding.
Regards,

Naroeun

From: Helen Virginia SULLIVAN
Sent: Tuesday, January 29, 2013 10:10 AM
To: Chanmony KORM; Naroeun Chhay

Cc: Mosseny So_ Tanya PETTAY

Subject: Translation request
Dear Chanmony,

This morning | submitted a request for translation of a 13-page portion of an Appeal we are working on. | requested
a translation date of 5 February. Can you let me know whether translation will be possible by this date?

Thank you very much,
Helen
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